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Ignite, Innovate & Include in the Spirit of Mercy

FROM THE PRINCIPAL
MARCO IANNI PRINCIPAL

For those of you that were able to join us on Monday for our annual athletics carnival I'm

sure you will agree it was a spectacular day. The excitement amongst our students was

immeasurable. From the joy of the bus ride to the activities on the day, fun was had by all.

The hard work put in by our sports coordinator's was rewarded with the many smiles and

laughter from all students.

A special mention must go to our parent volunteers, thank you for your assistance on the

day. Your help makes events like this possible. We also thank the sports students from

Mercy College Chatswood and St Leo's Catholic College Wahroonga for their

contributions. 

Thank you to our community members who joined us for our Term 2 Parent Group

meeting on Wednesday, the minutes from the meeting are available to families on

COMPASS.

A reminder to families that may have a child at home ready to commence school in 2024.

Applications for enrolment are now due and positions are almost filled. Please see the

school office if you are yet to submit an application.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Enrolling now for
2024

Fri 30 June - Staff
Development Day

Mon 26 & Wed 28 June -
Parent teacher Interviews

Mon 12 June - Public Holiday

Mon 5 June - Fri 9 June - Well
being week

Fri 23 June - School Disco

Tues 27 June - Primary students 
 Netball & Rugby Gala Day

https://www.facebook.com/ourladyofdolourschatswood/
https://www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/
https://www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-contacts/enrolment-forms-information/
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Holy Communion 

We wish the following students In Year 4, 5 & 6 every
blessing as they receive their First Holy Communion
next weekend:
Chun-Nan, Elisabeth, Samuel, Lucas, Thea, Autumn,
Maria, Lucia, Laura, Isaiah, Evelyn, Lylah, Micaela, Noah,
Mirin, Grace, Madeleine, Sofia, Liam and Alessandro. 

Jesuit Refugee Service (JRS) Foodbank Appeal 

The Jesuit Refugee Service is a Catholic social justice
outreach group that supports refugees, people seeking
asylum, and migrants in vulnerable situations in Sydney.

We invite all our families at Our Lady of Dolours to join
together in support of the Jesuit Refugee Service. A list of
donations has been attached. Please bring in your
donations by the end of Week 9 (Friday the 23rd of June).
You are welcome to drop heavier items at the office if
your child is unable to carry them. 

We are also looking for volunteer drivers who can deliver
these donated items to the JRS in Parramatta using their
personal car. Please contact Miss Camilla Brown if you
may be interested in helping us distribute the materials.
JRS is open 9:30-4:30 on Mondays, Tuesdays and
Thursdays.
 The JRS outreach community, along with the refugees,
people seeking asylum, and migrants in vulnerable
situations are immensely grateful for your kindness.

On behalf of all
those we serve,
thank you for

supporting JRS!
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What's been happening in Year 4?

Year 4 have been busy
working on history
explorer creations
projects and this week
held a parent
engagement session
where parents were
invited in to view their
work.

This week also saw
Year 4 experience a
special Eucharist
Retreat, led by Angela
from OLD Parish, to
learn more about
Holy Communion.



OLD ATHLETICS CARNIVAL
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PBL (POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
AND LEARNING) AT OLD

WE HAVE SAFE AND CARING HANDS

MRS CLOUSTON, MISS BAYNIE & THE PBL TEAM

PBL (Positive Behaviours for Learning) is an evidence-based framework

that brings together the whole-school community to contribute to

developing a positive, safe and supportive learning culture.

The framework assists schools to improve

social, emotional, behavioural and academic

outcomes for children and young people

(NSW Government: Education).

At OLD, we have a PBL Matrix where we learn

about what makes us Safe, Respectful and

Responsible Learners. You might have seen

these words on the crayons at the front of our

school. Each fortnight, we focus on one

expectation for these rules.

This week’s PBL focus is “We are prepared to

Learn”. This means we do things that help us

get ready for and engage in learning such as

get our belongings organised like pencils,

books and glue. We make sure our work

space is tidy and ready for problem solving!

We get our listening ears ready and make

sure we give the teacher our full attention.

Doing all this makes sure we are prepared to

learn, and helps us to do our best! 
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Previous experience in working in School canteens (desirable)
Great customer service and communication skills.
Ability to work under pressure and in a busy, fast-paced environment
demonstrated understanding of healthy eating and ability to prepare,
cook and promote healthy foods
Employees are required to hold a current Working with Children Check

Locations: Mercy Catholic College - Chatswood
Permanent part time position, 3 days a week (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday)
40 weeks per years/School calendar
Salary : Fast food Industry award hourly rate plus annual leave, personal leave
plus 10.5% superannuation
Essential,

Please email your interest to : Ybkinfo@yahoo.com

Yummy Bears Kiosk
 canteen operator is Hiring !!

Tickets
available

now from
Qkr!

Friday
23

June

mailto:Ybkinfo@yahoo.com





